
CEPP meeting December 12, 2012        

Minutes 

In attendance: Michael Arnush (Chair), Beau Breslin, Rochelle Calhoun, Hope Casto, Chris Kopec, Bill 
Lewis, Benjamin Bechand (’14), Emily Kowal (’13) and Peter von Allmen (scribe). 

1. Minutes of December 5 were approved with minor revisions. 
2. Scheduling.   

a. CEPP will meet 8:30 to 9:30 on Wednesday mornings during the Spring semester. 
b. No meeting May 1. 
c. CEPP end of year retreat will be held May 15 after the last faculty meeting beginning 

with lunch. 
3. CEPP retreat.  The January retreat will be held on January 16, 1:30 – 4:30. 
4. A revised version of the Deans’ card was distributed, including minor revision from the previous 

iteration.  One outstanding issue is how to get the forms scanned. This may require the college 
to purchase its own hardware and software.  This issue is purely logistical and is separate from 
the approval of the form itself. 

5. Discussion of Culture Centered Inquiry requirement. 

At the open forum, there appeared to be significant momentum behind returning to the CEPP 
proposal of 2010/11 to create a  two course requirement to maintain the non-western emphasis 


